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RUMMAGE SALE! 

Come join us on March 15, 2018 at 6:30pm at House of Prayer Fel-

lowship Hall (1470 South Washington Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

This month is our annual rummage sale!   

The rummage sale is a fundraiser for the guild so clean out your closets 

and your stash.  Everyone can shop and offer what they feel the items 

are worth.  Any items that do not sell will need to go back with whoever 

donated them.    

Hope everyone can make it and don’t forget your checkbook!! 

The March hostess is Rosemary Hertz.  Thanks Rosemary!! 

Have something you want in the newsletter?   E-mail it to Diana 

Trussell (diana_trussell@hotmail.com) or Sandi Washek 

(washeksandi@gmail.com)  

We hope to see everyone there! 
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“One thing I know for sure:  There are NO RULES in quilting.  And if you think 
there are, then it’s time you try breaking a few.”  Dana Bolyard (Author of Im-
agine Quilts)  

Discussion – 

Rummage sale: Penny making labels for table. If members have items for 
sale but cannot be there may be dropped off at Sandi Washek’s home or 
business. Penny discussed the North Dakota State Fair, donation voted and 
passed. Remind members to enter and participate.  
Challenge prizes discussed. Will include gift cards from Sewing Machines 
Plus and Bismarck Sewing and Quilting.  
Board discuss brochure format. Discussed taking out the names of officers 
and dates of meetings and add web site and facebook information. Consid-
er postcard format and make so can be used one year to the next. Sandi will 
continue working on project.  

Program discussion: 

Stay cation –April 20 and 21, meeting Friday night-board elected to have 
individuals work on their own projects. Friday night snacks and Sat noon 
pot luck.  
May meeting: discussion on topics, will poll membership for requests. 
Discussed Oct staycation: as Capital Quiltfest this fall does the guild still 
want to do this as Oct meeting. Will poll membership.  
 
Treasurers Report - $ 4,699.02  
[Main acct $4604.67; Warm start acct $386.35] 
 
Hostess for March: Rosemary Hertz 
 
Minot Quilt show March 16-18, 2018 
Capital Quilt show November 2-4, 2018.  

Meeting Adjourned 

 

MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS BOARD      
MEETING MINUTES—FEBRUARY 28, 2018 

Present – President – Penny Wolf   Treasurer – Susan Schwarz  
 

Past President – Del Rae Martin     Newsletter Editor – Sandi Washek 
 

Newsletter Editor Asst. – Diana Trussell 
 

Absent—Secretary—Taunia Martin  
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ANGEL QUILT UPDATE 

BY KATHY FRAASE 

The Designer Genes 

group is so grateful for 

the support you provide 

them with Angel quilts.  

They also appreciate An-

gie at Sewing Machines 

Plus providing the beau-

tiful labels as well. 

Since 2001, we have giv-

en them 65 quilts and 

they have given out 53 

quilts to the families. 

 

Designer Genes put to-

gether a 2 minute video 

for Caring Hearts Day.  

A quilt that Bobbie 

Grassel made is shown 

with the family that re-

ceived it.  Here is the 

link if you would like to 

see it: 

https://

www.visionbanks.com/

designer-genes-of-nd/ 

 

Thank you for your sup-

port of the wonderful 

project. 



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS JANUARY      
MEETING MINUTES—FEBRUARY 15, 2018 

Introduction of visitors/new members – No new members or visitors 
 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – There were no corrections to the 
minutes.   
 
Treasurers Report – We have a balance of $4,584.67.  
 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: $ 386.35 – Barb Wrolstad didn't have anything new to report, 
all kits on hand have been given out.  Donations of quilts and receiving 
blankets are always welcome. 
 
Angel Project: Kathy Fraase gave a report on the angel project.  Donations 
are always welcome. 
 
National Teacher: Barb Headrick provided a report on the national teacher. 
No classes have been selected yet.  The event will take place in November 
2019. 
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: Scheduled for February 16-18, 2018. The classes this 

year will be strip quilts and fabric baskets. Registration began December 1 

for members and January 1 for nonmembers. The event still has openings. 

If you have questions, contact one of the committee members.  

Old Business: 
 Penny reminded everyone about the August Challenge 

Still need a Vice President 
 The next meeting will be in March. The board meetings are open 

to all guild members. 
The March meeting will be the rummage sale. Penny explained 

how the rummage sale works.  Capital quilters will not be 
holding a rummage sale this year. 

 
New Business: 

National quilting day will be held March 10th at the Heritage Center.  
Jenny Yearous discussed the two classes that will be taught.  Infor-
mation on the event can be found the website.  All quilts that will 
be displayed need to have a hanging sleeve or some other method 
of hanging.  

Discussion was held on donating $100 prize money to the NDSF.  Jen-
ny Yearous moved to donate prize money and Del Rae Martin se-
conded the motion, motioned passed. 

 
Announcements: 
 Volunteer committee needed for the 2018 Christmas Party. 

Hostess: 
February hostess is Sandy Fix 

Next meeting date and future programs: 
Thursday, March 15, 2018, 6:30 PM at House of Prayer 

        Rummage Sale – March 
         Stay cation –April 

Adjourned Business Meeting  
Meeting Program: 
Guild member Laurie Sheldon held a trunk show 
Show and Tell: 
Show and tell was held 
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SMALL GROUP MEETING 

BY DIANA TRUSSELL 

Interested in joining a 

small group? 

 

Following the rummage 

sale at the March 15th 

MVQ meeting, there will 

be a short organizational 

meeting for those           

interested in forming a 

small group. 

 

Those that signed up last 

fall will be contacted by 

Sandi Washek prior to the 

March 15th meeting to see 

if they are still interested 

in forming a small group. 

 

Hope to see you there! 

AUGUST CHALLENGE  

Don’t forget…...only 5 

months left to complete 

your projects for the Au-

gust Challenge! 

Haven’t started yet and 

don’t have anything for it?  

Pick up something at the 

rummage sale on March 

15th! 

Good luck!! 
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       

quiltmaking.  We are located 

in Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

March 10, 2018: National Quilting Day at ND Heritage Center 

 

March 15, 2018: MVQ Guild Meeting—Rummage Sale 

 

April 20-21, 2018: MVQ Guild Meeting & Staycation 

 

March 16-18, 2018:   Workin’ Thru My Stash 

             (Grand Hotel, Minot, ND) 

 

September 10-17,2018: Quilting Memories—Trip to Paducah Quilt 

        Show 

 

October 1-6, 2018: Quilting Adventures—Trip to Missouri Star 

   Quilt Company 

 

November 2-4, 2018: Capitol Quilt Show 


